
 
 

Case No. DRY-W-24-01 

Order No. 36361 

Contact: Adam Rush                               

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Commission is accepting written comments on proposed settlement 

involving water utility. 

 

BOISE (Oct. 16, 2024) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission is accepting written comments 

until Friday, October 18, 2024, on a proposed settlement between commission staff and Dry 

Creek Water Company, LLC. 

 

Previously, commission staff conducted an investigation to determine if Dry Creek Water is 

operating as a public utility subject to commission regulation. In September, staff and the 

company filed a joint motion to approve a proposed settlement. It directs Dry Creek Water to 

amend its corporate papers to enable it to begin directly serving and individually billing 

homeowners and apply for a certificate of public convenience and necessity.  

 

The commission can approve the settlement, reject it or add additional conditions under which a 

settlement will be approved. 

 

The commission is accepting written comments on the proposed settlement until Friday, October 

18. Comments are required to be filed through the commission’s website or by e-mail unless 

computer access is not available. To submit comments using the commission website, please 

visit puc.idaho.gov and click on the “Case Comment Form” link on the upper left side of the 

page. Please use case number DRY-W-24-01 when filling out the form. The commenter should 

also include their name and address. If using e-mail, comments are required to be sent to the 

commission secretary and Dry Creek Water at the e-mail addresses listed below. Commenters 

should include their name, address and case number DRY-W-24-01. If computer access is not 

available, comments can be mailed to the commission and Dry Creek Water at the addresses 

listed below. Those submitting comments through the mail are required to include their name, 

address and case number DRY-W-24-01. 

 

For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: 

 

Commission Secretary 

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov


Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, ID 83720-0074 

secretary@puc.idaho.gov 

 

 

Street address for express mail: 

 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

 

For Dry Creek Water Company, LLC: 

 

James H. Hunter 

Dry Creek Water Company 

923 S. Bridgeway Place 

Eagle, ID 83616 

 

Jennifer Reinhardt-Tessmer 

Kirton McConkie 

1100 W. Idaho St., Ste. 930 

Boise, ID 83702 

jtessmer@kmlaw.com  

 

Additional information on the proposed settlement is available at: 

puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7309. 
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